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Over the past few weeks, crews have continued to make trail and sidewalk repairs. Please 
exercise caution when traveling through the area and follow any posted detour or 
closure signage.  

Restoration work

In the coming days and weeks, restoration seeding will take place, pending favorable weather 
conditions. Please follow signage directions and stay off of the areas with new seeding to allow 
the vegetation to grow.  

Safety reminder

For your safety, please remember to follow any posted detour signs and do not cross any 
fenced off areas. 

Thank you for your patience during construction!

Contact Us

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out via the project email or hotline listed 
below.

Email: info@LongLakeImprovements.com
Hotline: 612-474-3140




